
 

 

 

 

 

24 April 2025          

 

 

Dear Year 8 Parents / Carers 

 

SUMMER SHOWCASE CONCERT 

Wednesday 30th April 2025 at 7:00pm in the Queen’s Hall 

 

I hope this letter finds you well. We would like to inform you about the upcoming Summer 

Showcase concert on Wednesday 30th April at 7pm, and provide you with some important details 

regarding Year 8 students’ participation. 

 

As you are aware, Parents’ Evening will be taking place on the same evening, running until 

7:00pm, which coincides with the start of the concert. To accommodate this, we will be scheduling 

the ensembles involving Year 8 students to perform later in the evening, allowing families to 

attend both Parents’ Evening and the concert if they wish. 

 

We kindly encourage Year 8 students to attend the concert when they are able to, as their 

participation is a valuable part of the event. However, we understand that parents may have 

different schedules, and we want to ensure flexibility in timing. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact us. We look forward to seeing 

you and your child at the concert! 

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Natasha Jashari 

Director of Music 


